

Dear Valued ARROWHEAD Staff member,

The summer of 2024 is quickly approaching so I am writing to you at this time to remind you of our official ARROWHEAD staff shirt policy. Every staff member (including Counselors, Specialists, JC's, Swim, Kitchen, Bus drivers) <u>must</u> be in an ARROWHEAD shirt everyday while on camp grounds.

Staff shirts from any previous year are acceptable. Arrowhead will provide you with two new staff shirts for the upcoming camp season. You may purchase additional staff shirts through Arrowhead directly. Price per shirt will be \$10.00. If you would like to purchase extra shirts, please complete the order form below and **submit cash or check** made payable to Arrowhead Day Camp no later than May 1st so we can get our order placed.

You may also make your own shirts as long as it has ARROWHEAD on front and STAFF on back.

Thank you! If you have any questions, please contact us.

Yours for better camping,

Brian Witt

STAFF NAME _____

Shirt Size AS AM AL AXL AXXL

Quantity _____ x \$10.00 TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED _____



Alfred Gilbert Founder Est. 1956 Howie Gilbert Owner Ellen Gilbert Owner arrowheaddaycamp.com

Brian Witt Head Director 240 Dutton Mill Road West Chester, PA 19380-6603 PH (610) 353-5437 FX (610) 695-8118 chiefarrowhead@comcast.net

